
This half-term the children are being asked to complete a science project of their own choosing 

and at an age appropriate level. Once more, we request that the pupils are guided and               

encouraged to complete these projects as independently as possible.  

They can present their investigation in any way, shape or form, but it must be something which 

can support them to explain the science that is taking place themselves, such as a working model 

or live experiment. It might be that they get to answer a scientific question or prove or disprove      

something scientific.   

Once all investigations are entered from each class, we are going to open up the school to       

parents and allow them to tour classes to see the different entries. Our expectation is that pupils 

will be ready to explain and model the science that they are investigating to our visitors.  

First, second and third place rosettes will be awarded to the top three projects on offer.  

(All projects must be safe and suitable for primary aged pupils.)  

 

Deadline for completed projects is Wednesday 7th February 2018  

 

Science Fair takes place on Thursday 8th February 2018 at 2:15PM 

So get investigating Professors! 


